From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketing
Subject: FW: 16-0253-GA-BTX: Duke Central Corridor Extension Gas Pipeline
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 11:33:39 AM

From: Jeff Wallace [mailto:jeffreypwallace@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 5:09 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>

Subject: 16-0253-GA-BTX: Duke Central Corridor Extension Gas Pipeline

Hello OPSB-

I am writing to express my deep concern over the construction and installation of a high-
pressure gas pipeline within a short distance from my home, as planned in case # 16-0253-
GA-BTX.

Of main concern is the risk of a blast from such a pipeline, which would surely create
significant damage to the areas surrounding the pipeline. My home, at 5024 Aldine Drive,
Blue Ash, OH 45242, is located within 1,000 feet of the preferred pipeline route. My wife,
young children and I would spend most of our time within the anticipated blast radius of this
pipeline. We also live next door to E.H. Greene Intermediate School, where over 500 young
students spend each day and would suffer great harm in the event of a blast.

This pipeline MUST not travel so close to residential and community areas, and | urge you to
reject Duke's proposal as it is currently written. Please do not let my family and our neighbors
suffer the risk that this pipeline poses. Force Duke to find another way.

Thank you for your consideration,

Jeff Wallace

jeffreypwallace@gmail.com
513.307.5357
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